
Holiday Notice
30th November and 2nd to 4th December 2023

Circular No: HB/AC/23.24/89 Dated: 27/11/2023

Dear Parents,
Warm Greetings!

We are delighted to share that on Thursday, November 30, 2023, we have designated a
Non-Instructional Day (Holiday) for both Students and Teachers This day off serves
as a token of our appreciation for the dedicated efforts invested in the successful execution
of the School Day celebrations on November 28th and 29th, 2023.

Normal classes will resume on Friday, 1st December 2023.

Additionally, please be informed that the school will be closed from 2nd December to
4th December, in observance of the UAE National Day.

Wishing you all a joyful UAE National Day Celebration!

Best regards,

Principal
Bala Reddy Ambati


